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We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution to ChildPlay. It is through the generosity of contributors like you that we will continue to grow and serve the needs of our students.

As you know, our goals are:

As a contributor, you may be interested in knowing where our funding comes from. Here is a summary of our major donors and the contribution amount for each one during the last year:

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you can see from the chart below, individual contributions account for only 9% of our budget. We hope that contributions like yours will help us increase that percentage.

Music has been shown to contribute to intellectual growth, and we will continue in our efforts to develop our children's potential. We thank you again for you contribution, and hope that you will remain a dedicated supporter of both ChildPlay and the ongoing education of our children.

Very truly yours,


Your Name
ChildPlay



